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Hi,

I live at   Mile End  5031.

I do not want my area being MILE END   to be a "Housing Diversity
Neighbourhood Zone" and that its most appropriate to be classified as a
 “Suburban Neighbourhood Zone”  in keeping with Torrensville, Thebarton
and adjoining neighbourhoods.

I chose to buy and live in a community with heritage, parks and a visible
skyline from my property and not multi story buildings and dense living.  If
this is what I wanted then I would have bought & lived in the Adelaide
CBD.

 

I  OBJECT  TO  THE 
PROPOSAL
 

 

Regards,

Angelo Grivas
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